NEW YORK
LONDON
SINGAPORE
PHILADELPHIA
CHICAGO
WASHINGTON, DC
SAN FRANCISCO
SILICON VALLEY
SAN DIEGO
LOS ANGELES
BOSTON
HOUSTON
DALLAS
FORT WORTH

AUSTIN

Duane Morris[®]

FIRM and AFFILIATE OFFICES

ERIN M. DUFFY
DIRECT DIAL: +1 215 979 1946
PERSONAL FAX: +1 215 689 4913
E-MAIL: EMDuffy@duanemorris.com

www.duanemorris.com

HANOI
HO CHI MINH CITY
SHANGHAI
ATLANTA
BALTIMORE
WILMINGTON
MIAMI
BOCA RATON
PITTSBURGH
NEWARK
LAS VEGAS
CHERRY HILL
LAKE TAHOE

MYANMAR
ALLIANCES IN MEXICO

December 6, 2022

CONFIDENTIAL

VIA E-MAIL (CHERYL.BETTIGOLE@PHILA.GOV)

Cheryl Bettigole, MD, MPH Health Commissioner Philadelphia Department of Public Health 1101 Market St., 13th Floor Philadelphia, PA 19107

Re: Change of Ownership of Chestnut Hill Hospital Effective 1/1/2023

Dear Cheryl:

This letter is regarding the change of ownership of Chestnut Hill Hospital, effective as of January 1, 2023 (the "Effective Date"). As mentioned in our previous correspondence, as of the Effective Date, CHH Community Health, d/b/a Chestnut Hill Health, a Pennsylvania nonprofit corporation ("Chestnut Hill Health") will succeed Tower Health as the owner and operator of the 148-bed hospital (License No. 036101), which includes a 20-bed psychiatric unit (OMHSA Certificate of Compliance No. 910240) located at 8835 Germantown Avenue, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19118 (the "Hospital"). In accordance with Chapter 6-409 of The Philadelphia Code, please find enclosed a copy of the completed hospital application that was previously submitted to the Pennsylvania Department of Health on behalf of Chestnut Hill Health.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

Erin M. Duffy

¹ The hospital may also be branded as Temple Health – Chestnut Hill Hospital.